
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2007 11:51 AM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: e-Rocks.com 13th December 2007

12/13/2007

  

Hello All, 

Firstly to remind you that Auction 178 is closing Tonight at 23:00Hrs UK time.  

Next Auction 180 is starting Tonight at 18:30Hrs UK Time.  

Also we have just uploaded a new release of website software to fix things that were not quite right before.  

The most obvious change is the return of the "Quick Search" top right of each page.  

We have some other work in the wings to be done before the New Year.  

Finally; behind the scenes there are a few postings to come on-line in the next week.  

Next update very soon! 

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  

Click HERE to unsubscribe from further mailings  

 

Click here to unsubscribe from further mailings  


